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February 5, 2018 –  Rock Hill Quarry, 2055 North Rockhill Road 
 

The Township has received a Zoning Hearing Board application from Richard E. 
Pierson Materials Corporation appealing the Zoning Officer’s determination that Special 
Exception approval from the Zoning Hearing Board is required for the proposed use at 
the property located at 2055 North Rockhill Road. 

 


